THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS SCHOOL OF EDUCATION

LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

October 28, 1942

Dr. F. C. Allen
Dept. of Physical Education
Robinson Gym

Dear Dr. Allen:

Dean Twente thinks that it is a good idea to include the physical conditioning schedule in our Education Schedule for the spring semester. Will you send a copy over at your convenience.

Also, do you have the theory courses set up for next semester? We will want to get the schedule to the Printer's within the next two weeks.

Are you busy over there? I know that you must be. At the moment, things are rather routine over here.

Sincerely yours,

Vivian Clark

Secretary to the Dean